
            
 
 

 

If You Missed the Meeting… 
  

 

… on Wednesday, October 5, President David, promptly opened our meeting at 7:10 a.m. Our Greeter this morning was 
Frank DeAngelis.  Stephanie Baer, our Rotarian of the Week, led us in the Pledge. Kevin Massey presented a very 
meaningful inspiration. President David, being on top of things, jumped right in and asked members to introduce guest 
at their table. 

 President’s Announcements:  

• President David welcomed all who joined us live and who logged in via Zoom this morning. 

• President David reminded us of the upcoming Visioning program this coming Saturday from 8-Noon. See or call 
David if you can attend. 

Other Announcements: 
 

• Rich  reminded us about finding new members. If you see Rotarians   have their pins on.  

• Loren, our Secretary of the Treasury at the World Headquarters building of the EarlyWord 
Communication and Financial Groups, reminded us that members need to get their 1st Quarter 
dues paid.  

• Randy anncounced the upcoming Dictionary program. Books have been ordered and will be here next week. 
Plan to jumb in and help distribute those to all the 3rd graders in Westminster starting  in November.  

• Brian extolled the fun we had on the hike and lunch our Rotary club members had last week. The leaves were 
peaking and the scenery way wonderful.  

 

Our program this morning was a highly informative presentation by Jennifer Quermann, Rich Reading, and Manet 
McFarland Burlile,  who gave us some insight about The Butterfly Pavilion. You can watch the whole program on our 
website, https://www.WestminsterRotary.com.  

Ryan, our Sgt. at Arms this week, made some sizable extractions from the few, but very energetic, Rotarians who 
attended the meeting. Don’t forget, you can makeup missed meetings at any of the Rotary Clubs in our area.  Get the 
app, Rotary Club Locator, for your smart phone. You will find clubs you can attend located all over the world. 
 
Stephanie was extolled by President David who thanked her for being an important member of the Westminster Rotary 
Club and who has shown us the Service Above Self motto. Her prolific profile as the Family of Rotary Rotarian can be 

found on the front page of the Bemis award winning, Frameable, Ineluctable, EarlyWord newsletter which can be 
found on our website: https://www.WestminsterRotary.com (look for the link date on the bottom right of the home 
page). 
 
Bill gave us a short Rotary Moment about the Rotary Foundation 
 
Rich had a Thought for the Day. 
 
 We closed the meeting right on time with a rousing rending of The Four Way Test. 
 
 Yours in Rotary Service,  

 
Loren, Missed the Meeting Editor 
The Westminster Rotary Club 

 

http://www.westminster710rotary.org/MakeRotaryPayments.cfm
http://www.westminster710rotary.org/MakeRotaryPayments.cfm
https://www.westminsterrotary.com/
https://www.westminsterrotary.com/
file:///C:/Users/Owner/OneDrive/7_Videos/Speedy%20delivery%20-%20trying%20to%20save%20mother-in-law.mp4

